
From: Michelle Tom  
Sent: November 17, 2020 10:44 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: SideWalk Snow Removal 
 
To Chair and Members of the General Issues Committee, 
 
Please institute a city-wide Sidewalk Snow Removal Program immediately. The mental and 
physical health of residents will benefit. As well, with the CoVid pandemic, the less residents 
who visit  local hospitals or clinics to address slips or falls, the better!  
This is a wonderful measure to support the well-being of our residents, especially the elderly or 
those with mobility issues. Thank you  Council! 
 
 
Michelle Tom 
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